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December 9, 2015 

 

VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re: Natural Gas Market Review 
 Consultation and Stakeholder Conference 
 EB-2015-0237                                                   
 
By letter dated November 25, 2015 the Ontario Energy Board invited interested 
stakeholders to participate in its 3rd Natural Gas Market Review consultation. The letter 
invited Stakeholders to provide feedback regarding their interest in several preliminary 
session topics. The letter also offered the opportunity for stakeholders to provide 
suggestions on other topics related to natural gas market developments.  
 
Enbridge has reviewed the preliminary session topics and has no further topics to add.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

[original signed] 

 
Joel Denomy 
Manager, Regulatory Applications 
Enbridge Gas Distribution 
 


